
THE TRANSPORT FOR GREATER MANCHESTER (LIGHT RAPID TRANSIT SYSTEM)

(TRAFFORD PARK EXTENSION) ORDER 2016

BOROUGH OF TRAFFORD (VICTORIA PLACE, TRAFFORD PARK)
(TEMPORARY PROHIBITION OF DRIVING) ORDER 2017 – Ref TPL 0007
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that pursuant to the provisions of Article 42 of The Transport for Greater Manchester (Light Rapid Transit System) (Trafford Park Extension) Order 2016, Transport for Greater Manchester (TfGM) intends to make a Temporary Traffic Regulation Order, the effect of which will be to prohibit driving, except for emergency service vehicles (in the case of an emergency), vehicles being used for the purposes of constructing the Trafford Park Metrolink Extension and for statutory undertakers in pursuance of statutory powers as follows:-

Prohibition of Driving
	Road Name
	Length Affected

	Victoria Place, Trafford Park
	From its junction with Trafford Wharf Road to a point 88 metres east of its junction with Sir Alex Ferguson Way


The reason for the order is to facilitate highway improvement work associated with the introduction of the Metrolink extension.
Victoria Place is a cul-de-sac and therefore there is no alternative route for traffic required. Access to vehicular entrances will be maintained and the Pedestrian Access to the car park will also be maintained.
The Order will come into operation on the 22nd May 2017 and is expected to remain in force for a period of approximately 6 months. The effects of this Order will only be in force as when signs are displayed to that effect.
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